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. UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

February 18, 1976

Mr. Kerry Wendell Thornley - : o 'd:1jy 25

Dear Mr. Thornley:

Processing of your Freedom of Information-Privacy
Acts request has begun. However, based on the limited infor-
mation you provided it is not possible to identify you with
any information contained in our central records. To complete
the identification, it will be necessary for you to submit
prior addresses, prior employments, and military affiliation.

Your cooperation will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Clarence M. Kelley
Director
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